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Surrey  Council  stretches  Epsom  &  Ewell  Council
resources
At Thursday 26th January meeting of the Strategy and Resources Committee of Epsom and Ewell Borough Council eagle-eyed
financial expert Cllr David Gulland (Lib Dem, College Ward) spotted a loss of £250,000 in the borough council’s on-street
parking income.

A council  officer explained that ,  although highways are Surrey County Council’s (SCC) responsibility,  they had previously
contracted Epsom & Ewell Borough Council (EEBC) to do the enforcement of on-street parking. EEBC already had their own
enforcement officers managing the off-street carparks, so economies of scale could be realised by doing them both together.
EEBC used to collect nearly £400K from on-street parking permits and enforcement notices.

But now SCC has unilaterally decided to end that contract and put it back out to a private sector contractor, so EEBC can no
longer benefit from the on-street parking income or the economies of scale. Officers are doing all they can to reduce the cost and
minimise the loss of income, he insisted.

Cllr Gulland was unimpressed with SCC’s actions. “I think we should note that for possible action at county council election time,”
he suggested.

Related Stories:

Local Parking (enforcement) Wars opinion piece by Cllr Eber Kington

Private Public Parking Penalisers Surrey County Council privatises parking enforcement
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